

September 11th, 2025

Lancaster County Fire Police Task Force 947 Holly Tree Rd Manheim, PA 17545-9735

SAVE THE DATE:

October 25th – Art for Arf's Sake Auction Where creepy creations support four legged creatures!

Learn more at: HumanePA.org

Dear Lancaster County Fire Police Task Force,

On behalf of the staff, board, volunteers, and animals at Humane Pennsylvania, thank you for your generous support of the animals in our care and the people in our communities. This letter acknowledges your \$50 donation, received on 9/3/2025, in memory of Robert "Bob" Lamb, in support of Humane Pennsylvania. *

For over 120 years, Humane Pennsylvania (HPA) has been changing the world for people and animals in our communities. The impact of our work has spread as our groundbreaking approaches are modeled nationwide. Cutting-edge, sometimes even originally controversial, adoption, community support, and veterinary access programs created and pioneered by HPA are now industry standards.

But we don't rest on our laurels or focus on yesterday's problems. We continue to look over the horizon to tomorrow's needs, even as we address today's realities. HPA's exceptional adoption facilities, accredited animal hospitals, one-of-a-kind Healthy Pets Walk-In Wellness and Pay-What-You-Can Vaccine Clinics, and innovative Community Resource Centers are changing the way animals in need are aided and rescued.

Thanks to our relinquishment prevention, community health, and adoption programs, since 2005, the number of animals entering HPA shelters has declined by 82% and euthanasia by 95%! You helped make this possible. Please remember: Humane Pennsylvania is a private, independent charity. We do not receive funding from the federal, state, or local government or from national interest groups like the HSUS or ASPCA.

I welcome a chance to speak with you about the work you make possible and the lives you are saving or to provide a tour of any of our life-saving facilities. Please contact me anytime at 610-750-6100, Ext. 210, or KMinor@HumanePA.org.

Your partner in building a humane community,

Karel Minor CEO/President



Thank you for giving Sparkle a second chance!

*To provide you with accurate records for tax purposes, we are confirming that the HPA is recognized as a tax-exempt organization under section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code, and that the HPA has not provided you with any goods or services in exchange for your contribution. HPA is prevented by IRS regulations from estimating the value of any product or service donation. A copy of the official registration and financial information of HPA may be obtained from the PA Department of State by calling toll free within Pennsylvania, (800) 732-0999. Registration does not imply endorsement.

